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Dear family, 

 

We are excited to announce that with the newly released guidelines around churches reopening, we will 

begin having services again starting June 14. After not having service for 2 1/2 months, we are excited to 

gather together again. We will share more details in the final community update coming out this Sunday. 

 

Since we will be starting services again soon, and also since we are in an area with poor reception right 

now, we are discontinuing the weekly Zoom community check-ins. 

 

 


